STATE OF WASHINGTON

COMMISSION ON JUDICIAL CONDUCT

P. O. Box 1817, Olympia, WA 98507
(360) 753-4585 FAX (360)586-2918

October 9, 2012

CONFIDENTIAL

Mark DeCoursey

Carol DeCoursey

8209 172™ Ave NE

Redmond, WA 98052

RE: Complaint No. 6937
Dear Mr. and Mrs. DeCoursey:

The Commission on Judicial Conduct has given additional review to the above-
referenced matter you provided to determine whether sufficient basis exists for action
by this Commission.

The Commission determined that there was no basis upon which this matter could be
reopened. Accordingly, this complaint remains closed.

We appreciate your assistance.

Sincerely,

g ﬂj
Kurt C. Twitty

Senior Investigative Officer
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